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Kerry Bigelow

Subject: Inquiry on new addresss

From: Devonna Almagro

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 5:14 PM

To: Kerry Bigelow KBigelow@chulavistaca.gov>

Subject: Re: Inquiry on new addresss

Hi Kerry:

My new address is Chula Vista, Ca 91911.

This is still within the boundaries of District 3. Thank you for your feedback and will look forward to hearing from you

regarding your conversation with Registrar of Voters.

Thank you in advance,

Devonna
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